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February 6, 2024 

TO: Senator Phil Berger, President Pro-Tempore of the Senate 
Representative Tim Moore, Speaker of the House of Representatives 

FROM: Kristin Walker

SUBJECT:  New Grant Award 

Pursuant to G.S. 143C-5-4(9) the Office of State Budget and Management (OSBM) submits the 
attached Notification of Grant Award (State Small Business Credit Initiative - Technical 
Assistance) for consultation with the Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations. 

The American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA) permits the United States Department of 
Treasury to allocate funds for the State Small Business Credit Initiative (SSBCI) Technical 
Assistance (TA) Grant Program. The SSBCI Grant Program provides financial assistance to 
eligible recipients to carry out technical assistance plans, under which eligible recipients will 
provide legal, accounting, and financial advisory services to very small business (VSBs) and 
business enterprises owned and controlled by socially and economically disadvantaged 
individuals (SEDI-owned business).  

The SSBCI TA program is intended to increase awareness and readiness for entrepreneurs and 
small business applying for capital, increase financial and small business management skills, and 
support overall geographic coverage of businesses across the state.    

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact OSBM Budget Execution Analyst, Unika 
Ashe-Valentine at unika.valentine@osbm.nc.gov. 

Thank You. 
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